
DARTS Update March 2024 
 
It seems that every week there is a new study covering some aspect of Albany or Dougherty 
County. Attached is the March 2024 Newsletter for DARTS.  DARTS is the local federal 
transportation planning unit for Albany, Dougherty County and the southern portion of Lee 
County.  
The newsletter highlights two ongoing studies and enhancements to the airport cargo ramp.  
It also directs the reader to a survey conducted as part of an update to the Metropolitan 
Transportation Plan, a plan that will govern transportation policy and planning in the MTP 
through to 2050.  Please take a few minutes to take participate in the survey. 


